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FROM THE ASSISTANT CHAPLAIN
Can you believe it? The end of Term 1 and Easter is just around the corner!

I’ve noticed over the last week or so a collective exciting buzz around Junior School, looking
forward to the Easter Service, Easter Hat Parade (P-4) and the Eggshibition (5-6).

There are many staff and families who servant-heartedly band together to make these events
happen to be so wonderful! And for that, I am thankful!

As I am encouraged by the generosity of our school community, it reminds me of the greatest act
of service we have in Christ, Jesus on the cross, ‘For even the Son of Man did not come to be
served, but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many.” Mark 10:45 NIV.

Jesus had all authority over heaven and earth and yet completely humbled Himself before the
cross. Some of you may be quite familiar with this amazing news, however, may I encourage you
to see or be reminded of what Jesus, in his death and resurrection has to offer this Easter. Come
and see why what Jesus did on the cross is considered the greatest act of service in history.  

Praying you’ll all have a lovely and safe break!

Miss Georgia Beikoff
Assistant Chaplain - Junior School
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